Professional Interest Group Activities

Insolvency Interest Group (lIG)
Lunch Seminar

Topic . ldentification, Protection and Realisation of Assets:
Norwich Pharmacal Orders and Mareva Injunctions

Speaker : Mr. Randall Arthur, Solicitor, Lovells; and

Mr. Andrew Dale, Solicitor, Lovells

Chairman © Mr. Bruno Arboit , Partner, Baker Tilly Hong Kong
and member of the 11G Management Committee

Date . 27 October 2004, Wednesday

Time : 1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.
(Sandwiches and beverages will be served at 12:45 p.m.)

Venue . K-2 Suite, Pacific Place Conference Centre,
Level 5, One Pacific Place,
88 Queensway, Hong Kong.

Admission Fee : HKD110 per person for IIG members
HKD200 per person for non-11G members

HKSA CPD Credit : 1

Hour

Law Society CPD ;1 (Intermediate)
Credit Point

About the Seminar

Provisional liquidators, liquidators, receivers and managers and the like have the power to seize control of the assets of
a company and, in certain circumstances, realise such assets for the benefit of the creditors. There are also
circumstances where the creditors of a company will wish to protect the assets of a company, whether insolvent or
otherwise, notwithstanding that the company is not in any form of administration.

The speakers will look at two ways in which creditors are able to identify, protect and realise assets, namely Norwich
Pharmacal orders and mareva injunctions. By way of case studies, the speakers will draw upon their recent experience
in dealing with such mechanisms and show how they can be used to the advantage of not only the applicants but
insolvency practitioners who take control of companies which may be subject to either a Norwich Pharmacal order or
mareva injunction.”

Registration

The admission fee for attending the lunch seminar is HKD110 per person for IIG members and HKD200 per person for
non-11G members. The number of places is limited and will be allocated to IIG members on a first-come-first-served
basis in case of over-subscription. For members who wish to attend the seminar, please complete the attached reply
slip and return it by post or by fax for registration on or before Monday, 25 October 2004 to the HKICPA, together
with a cheque payable to “Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants” if you pay your admission fee by
cheque.

No further confirmation letter will be sent out unless your reservation of seat is unsuccessful. Should you have any
questions on the above, please contact Ms. Karen Moy, Administrative Officer (Standards & Technical Department) at
2287 7089 in the first instance.



